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Finder Energy Holdings Limited (ASX: FDR) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Finder Energy Holdings Limited (‘FDR’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of FDR, 
pending it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt 
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 9 August 2024 or when the announcement 
is released to the market. 

Issued by 

ASX Compliance 
 



Finder Energy Holdings Limited 
ACN 656 811 719 

Suite 1, Level 4, 85 S Perth Esplanade 
South Perth  WA  6151  Australia 

T +61 8 9327 0100 
info@finderenergy.com 

 

Our Ref: 240807_trading halt request.docx 
 
 
7th August 2024 
 
 
 
Mr Lewis Flynn 
Listings Compliance Adviser 
Australian Securities Exchange  
Central Park  
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
Via email: Lewis.Flynn@asx.com.au 
Cc: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
 
Dear Lewis 
 
Finder Energy Holdings Limited (‘Company’) requests that the Company’s securities be placed in a 
trading halt with immediate effect, in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, and the Company provides 
the following information: 
 
1. The trading halt is to allow the Company to manage its continuous disclosure obligations pending 

announcements in relation to a material acquisition and a rights entitlement offer to shareholders; 

2. The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the commencement of normal 
trading on Friday, 9th August 2024, unless before that time the Company requests that the trading 
halt be lifted. 

3. The Company expects that the event that will end the trading halt will be release of the 
announcements referred to in (1) above. 

4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

5. There is no other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt request. 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the board.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
Anthony Benino 
Company Secretary 
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